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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

July 03, 2024

The contractor, Kuechle, will be connecting homes to the already in place temporary watermain
pipe along Independence Street on 7/08/2024. Residents will still have access to their water

during this process.

The temporary watermain pipe will go above ground and will run along the end of your
driveway. The bottom of your driveway may be removed to bury the pipe in order to maintain
access to your driveway. This pipe will be used to provide water to houses during existing

watermain replacement.

When watermain installation begins, the contractor will need to access your home to turn off
your water supply to the old main and connect to the temporary system. Residents will be able
to set up appointments that fit their schedule to do this. Future instructions will be sent out
when the temporary water system will be turned on.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. If you have any questions or concerns
during construction, please call the inspector (Zac Remer) at (952) 564-7239.

Thank you for you continual patience and cooperation throughout the process of improving your
street and utilities!



